
The  Doctor  Is  In  (The
Spotlight)!
Dr. Sara Grady is the complete package, from land-loving Cub
Scouts to shore-loving horseshoe crabs, this amazing volunteer
has every living creature’s best interest in mind.

Tiger Den Leader for Pack 47 Plymouth, Sara is a watershed
ecologist and — when she is not with her unit — can most often
be found in the water, in the woods, on a trail; any place in
nature, really. 

Of course, those who take a “hike” with Dr. Sara know she will
traverse 100 yards in 10 minutes and share more knowledge
about plants and animals than they ever thought possible. All
of which makes her a perfect person to lead a Den.

Moreover,  as  a  SuperNOVA  mentor,  Dr.  Grady  has  been  an
invaluable  Mayflower  Council  resource  the  past  few  years,
helping to run stations at Introduction to Outdoor Leader
Skills (meanwhile earning BALOO, mind you), volunteering at
the Klondike Derby, Webelos Woods, and the Wilderness Survival
Camporee. 

Currently, Sara works on her Wood Badge ticket by improving
the “nature trail” at Camp Squanto. 

However, everyone also knows Sara’s hidden talent: a beautiful
singing voice often used acapella.

One wonders if both Tigers and and tiger sharks alike would
respond equally well to her dulcet tones!

Thank you, Sara, for all your hard work on behalf of your
council, district, and unit. Like so many den leaders, you
truly shine bright for all of our Scouts.
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